
 
 
  
 

 
September   2020   Newsletter   

 
Junior   Nationals   2021  
Junior   Nationals   are   being   hosted   by   Kapi   Mana   in   Wellington   on   the   2   -   4   April,   2021.  
 
Entries   due   6   February,   2021.   
 
For   all   enquiries   please   see   our   link   on   our   website.  
 
Junior   Nationals   Top   Team   Song  
The   Top   Team   song   for   2021   is:  
 
Mighty   Good   by   Ricky   Nelson 164bpms 2.16mins  
 
The   team   song   is   available   from   the   Association   Secretary,   on   request.  
 
2022   Hosting   of   Junior   Nationals  
Congratulations   to   Drifters   Rock   n   Roll   Club   who   have   confirmed   they   will   now   be   hosting   Junior  
Nationals,   2022.  
 
PO   Box  
The   Executive   has   decided   to   discontinue   using   the   PO   Box.   
Please   scan   and   email   the    secretary@rocknroll.org.nz    your   payment   invoices/statements   and   receipts.   
 
Badges  
The  Association  has  acquired  the  2020  badges  that  were  to  have  been  given  out  at  this  year's  Junior                   
Nationals  in  Hamilton.  As  this  event  did  not  happen,  we  have  decided  to  give  a  badge  to  each  Junior                    
who  was  to  compete.  These  ones  will  be  posted  to  the  relevant  club  secretaries  to  pass  on  to  their                    
Juniors.  We  also  have  a  surplus  of  60  more  badges,  to  be  allocated  by  ballot  which  we  expect  will  be                     
over-subscribed.   
 
Please  email secretary@rocknroll.org.nz  with  the  number  of  badges  requested  and  make  payment  of              
$15  per  badge  (includes  postage  and  packaging)  to  the  Association  account 03  1534  0002945  00 .                
Please   use   your   name   as   reference.   This   will   be   due   before   28   September,   2020.  
 
After  that,  badges  will  be  sent  to  those  drawn  randomly  from  the  ballot,  and  payments  will  be  returned  to                    
those   who   were   unsuccessful.  
 
AGM   Questionnaire  
The  Executive  has  recently  sent  a  survey  out  to  be  filled  in  by  those  who  attended  this  year's  AGM.  As                     
less  than  half  of  the  attendees  responded  and  we  would  like  to  get  a  good  overview  of  how  attendees  felt                     
the  meeting  went,  could  we  ask  that  club  secretaries  please  chase  up  those  delegates  who  attended  and                  
have  yet  to  fill  in  the  questionnaire  -  to  do  so.  If  you  require  a  questionnaire,  please  contact  the  Treasurer                     
on    treasurer@rocknroll.org.nz     who   will   email   you   the   link.  
 
Kind   regards,     

 
Neva   Zainey  
Secretary   
NZARRA   Inc  
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